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IKO US Commercial Pricing Announcement  
Effective:    June 1, 2024 

 
 

 
To Our Valued Customers: 
  
Due to the raw material inflation, uncertainty, projections of future raw material costs, and 
operational cost pressures we are announcing a price increase for our Commercial products 
beginning June 1, 2024.  
 

Products Increase Amount 

 TPO and Accessories 3-5% 

 Polyiso Up to 6% 

 
All orders shipped on or after June 1, 2024, regardless of order date, will be invoiced at the 
new pricing. Existing job quotes will be honored but extensions will not be granted.  
 
Our actual pricing will be communicated and updated price lists will be sent out as we get closer 
to June. 
 
Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact 
your local IKO representative. 
 
We thank you for your continued support of IKO US Commercial products. 
  
 
 
Sincerely, 
IKO INDUSTRIES INC. 

 

 
 
Michael Mendoza 
Director of Single Ply Systems - US Commercial  

 


